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Newsletter PAV 
 

The Port Authority of Valencia opens a new 
communication channel  

 
 
Valencia, March 2nd 2017. - The Port Authority of Valencia (PAV) opens a new 
communication channel. Starting this month, the PAV offers its users a monthly 
newsletter, in an interactive format, which will collect the most relevant news related to 
Valenciaport, its environment and sector, as well as the most outstanding information of 
its port community. In addition, this newsletter will pick up an agenda with the most 
outstanding events planned for that month. The newsletter is now available on the 
Valenciaport website http://bit.ly/2mOUnEK and can be received every month via 
email. 
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